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Integrity Commission Chairman’s Letter to Attorneys Representing
Senator Peter Bunting 

June 7, 2023 – The Integrity Commission wishes to make public a letter,
dated May 31, 2023, at the hand of its Chairman, the Hon. Mr. Justice
(Ret’d) Seymour Panton.

The  letter  was  addressed  and  sent  to  Messrs  Hart  Muirhead  Fatta,
Attorneys-at-Law representing Senator Peter Bunting.

The  letter  concerns,  inter  alia, “comments  allegedly  made  by  Senator
Bunting, in respect of the investigation of the Firearm Licensing Authority,
conducted by the Integrity Commission.”

A copy of the letter is attached to this Media Release.
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